Room 11 Newsletter Week of Dec. 16-20

Dear Room 11 Parents,

| would like to give a huge shout out to all of you that have been volunteering for Room 11 in 2019.
We just couldn’t do it without you! Thank you!

Our Park School Winter Assembly is on Wednesday this week from 8:35-9:30 AM. The first
grade is not performing but you are more than welcome to join us in the auditorium for the fun.

We had a great time last week studying the music and characters of The Nutcracker ballet by
Tchaikovsky. Please see the characters hanging in the classroom that the children drew. |
encourage you to see a high-quality production of this wonderful classic!

This week, we will celebrate and learn about Hanukkah. Morris and his parents, Yoav and Lilian,
will share about this Festival of Lights and their family traditions. It all happens on Wed., Dec. 18,
from 11:00am-12:00pm, in Room 11. You are very welcome to join us!

Please find time to read with your child during the holiday break. This is also a nice time to practice
writing skills with holiday cards, letters and thank you notes!

Finally, if you find any large pine cones with open scales, you know where to bring them! All sizes
are welcome!

Thank you all and Happy Holidays!
Ro

Volunteers This Week
W Library 9:55-10:50 Jamie Goldstein
TH Art 9:55-10:50 (B Group) Gabrielle Gaetani

On The Calendar

Wed., Dec. 18 Winter Sing-A-Long Assembly 8:30-9:30 in auditorium

Dec. 23-Jan. 3 Winter Break - no school (return Mon., Jan. 6, 2020)

Fri., Jan. 10 Field Trip - CA Academy of Sciences 9-12 TBD, San Francisco

Sight Words: as, with, his, they, at (continue to look for these in daily reading)



